

Headteacher: Mr Daniel Lasbury-Carter **Email:** office@archbishopwake.dsat.org.uk

Website: www.archbishopwake.dsat.org.uk
Facebook: Search for 'Archbishop Wake CE Primary School'

Aim high, believe; Fly high, achieve.

18th September 2024

Welcome to Year 2!

Dear Parents/Carers,

As the children are now in Year 2, the children will have their own homework folders. These will be sent out for the first time on Thursday 12th September. Please can you encourage your child to take care folders and homework pages because if they become lost we will not be able to fund new folders.

In Year 2, we send their homework folders home on a **Thursday** and these will need to be returned by the following **Wednesday** at the latest. As part of their weekly homework, we will be asking the children to practise the spellings each week and complete either a Math activity or an English activity set. Each week, we would hope that your child would practise on Spelling Shed where they can play games to learn these words or on their sheet at least 3 times. The spellings will be from our phonics lessons the weeks previous and the activities will be from what we have been learning.

Within your child's homework folder will contains their logins for Spelling Shed, TT Rockstars and Boom reader.

As a school we are using boom reader to log all reading from school and home and we also expect them to read at home at least 3 times a week. Their reading books will be changed once a week depending on the amount of times they have read and their understanding of what they have read.

Your child also has access to Times Tables Rock Stars where in year 2 we are learning the 10x, 5x, 2x and 3x tables. We have been using this very popular resource at Archbishop Wake for several years.

Please do let us know if there are any questions - we will do our best to help!

Kind regards

Miss Strong & Miss Wood Year 2 Teachers







